
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
3 questions received from members of the public. 
 
1. From Mr Perrin to Councillor B Johnson 

Is the Council, despite financial difficulties, able to ensure that all 
children in its care will have a safe and happy Christmas? 
 

2. From Ms Ramdenee to Councillor B Maney 

What plans have this Council got for providing social facilities in East 
Tilbury, West Tilbury and Linford now that a large number of the older 
taxpayers in those areas are unable to travel to the rest of the Borough 
without incurring large expenses. Their taxes have paid towards the 
facilities for all of Thurrock for years yet they are excluded from almost 
all of them. 

 
3. From Mrs Hattle to the Leader 

 
After all the adverse publicity regarding this Council’s mismanagement 
of public funds, why does this Council and its councillors feel it is 
appropriate to treat public complaints and petitions with contempt, 
missing deadlines for responses and making it incredibly difficult to get 
answers? And when you do eventually get a response, it is just copied 
and pasted test which doesn’t address any of the points raised. 
 

 


